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Announcement to the Market 

 

SUSPENSION OF PRODUCTION ACTIVITIES 

 

 

In the light of the current Coronaviruses, COVID-19 outbreak,   the Board of directors 

has decided to suspend its production activities until further notice. 

 

The business is however still open for pre-ordering.  

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Dehui Liu  

CEO/ Chairman   

ChongHerr  Investments  Limited  

 
_____________________ 
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